Christmas - . | ¥ __Evening

Somerville Federation would like to invite you and your family to join them for

Christmas Fun on Wednesday 5" December 2018
at Somerville Primary School

Doors open at 5.30pm — Eyes down 6.00pm

The evening will last about 2 hours and is great fun with a minimum of 4 games of bingo being
played. For each game there will be a prize for the first complete line and full house. There will
be a FREE drink and biscuit on arrival. Hot dogs, drinks, crisps and other snacks will be on sale
during the evening..

~ Each entry ticket can be exchanged on the evening for a FREE bingo book to play with on the
evening, it can also be used to claim a FREE drink and biscuit before the bingo games begin.

Further Bingo books will be on sale on the evening for £1 each as well as a raffie draw for
nUMerous prizes.

There will also be a game of Stand Up Bingo for a Cash prize of £20.

Please note — the Christmas Bingo will be admission by ticket only (for Health and Safety
reasons). Please remember to bring your ticket along on the night.

Due to the popularity of this event no tickets for entry will be sold on the evening.

Look forward to seeing you there,

Mr M J Forber
Executive Headteacher
Somerville Federation

Christmas Bingo Evening.

Child’s name Class

Parent’s or Carer’s signature

I would like entry tickets for the Christmas Bingo @ £1 each

Please enclose money with slip in an envelope marked “Christmas Bingo” and return
to school as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.




